
Be Aware of the Fraudulent Message

Some colleagues from the Magnetics Society are receiving fraudulent emails concerning hotel
reservations as reproduced below.

Be aware this message is complete fraud. The period for reservations on the Intermag 2024
conference hotels has not started yet. The co called company /website travellerpoint has no
relation to the conference hotels (Windsor Hotels) and the reservations will be made through
the hotel web site specially created for Intermag 2024.

We found similar frauds from the same email in other conferences around the world.

Please, be careful and use the contact form if you need any information concerning Intermag
2024.

Intermag 2024 Organizing Committee

Fraudulent Message:


